Be informed
protect rights

Dear editor:

We do hereby express our deep
concern for the dangerous situation
we are finding ourselves in Canada.

In order to be a true democratic
country our leaders have to be will-
ing listeners to all people of the
land.

No longer are the hard working
people of this country to be told
that special interest groups, or
minority movements, come before
them. Canadians are awakening to
the very fact that they have to
become alert and aggressive if they
want to save their country from
sliding into a “political quicksand.”

We do hereby protest the fact
that our leaders consider giving
special rights to gays, lesbians,
feminists etc. etc. at the expense of
all other Canadians.

Canadian parents who know
what is good for their children and
choose the best education for them
are penalized when they enroll
them into a private school system.
This is a painful inequality lasting
for decades. We as parents need to
be given a sound assurance by their
leaders that none of their rights are
being eroded or ignored.

We do hereby urge all Canadians
to use their God-given rights and
responsibilities to bring forward the
names of those who can serve us all
the best possible.

Inform your MP who you want to
serve you as Prime Minister of
Canada. Do not delay, do it today.

Sincerely,
John and Coby van Bendegem,
RR1, Acton

Nothing new
in MP's book

Dear editor:

Reference: The Feb. 24/93 arti-
cle by your managing editor,
Cynthia Gamble - “MP’s book tries
to send a message to the people.”

I would like. to thank Ms.
Gamble for her comments regard-
ing some of the contents of Mr.
Garth Turner’s book. Her informa-
tion has enabled me to conclude
that I need not rush out and pur-
chase a copy right away for fear of
having to wait for a second print-
ing. I had anticipated some new
revelations to be contained therein
but alas, only a recapitulation of
old material.

It was interesting to note that,
while quoting one of Mr. Turner’s
concerns regarding the present
political power and influence of the
media, Ms. Gamble follows up with,
what appears to be on her part, a
bias comment about the Reform
Party. How can Ms. Gamble make
judgement at this point in time?
She hasn’t heard from the Reform
Party.... yet!

It should be noted that one of
Mr. Turner’s messages to his con-
stituents appears to have been
influenced by one of the Reform
Party’s main election planks - more
accountable politicians through
parliamentary and democratic
reform. I doubt very much of Mr.
Dick MacDuffee, the Halton-Peel

Reform Party candidate, would
appreciate what appears to be Mr.
Turner’s attempts to, as the saying
goes, “steal some of his (Mr.
MacDuffee’s) thunder.”

As a final note, should Ms.
Gamble be speaking with Mr.
Turner in the near future, perhaps
she would inform him that 1) yes -
there is an election coming and 2)
yes - he can rest assured, I am
quite confident Mr. MacDuffee 1s
looking forward to the opportunity
to partake in the introduction of
new or existing companies 1n
Halton-Peel to the respective indus-
try departments 1n Ottawa.
(Reference Mr. Turner’s Ottawa
Reports - Feb. 24/93 and Feb.
17/93.)

Yours truly,
Fred G. Porter,
Georgetown

Open Door
says thanks

Dear editor:

On March 3, the Open Door
Youth Centre hosted its annual
Pasta Night at St. George’s Church.
More than 100 people enjoyed a
very delicious dinner. But Open
Door could not have offered such an
event without the generous help of
many Georgetown businesses.

So we extend a very grateful
thank you to the following compa-
nies: Pizza Hut, Foodstuffs, M and
M Meats, Loblaws, Georgetown

Fruit Market, Poppa Corn
Company, Roos Travel, Dairy
Queen, as well as St. George’s

Church.

Your generous contributions
helped make our Pasta Supper a
most successful fundraiser. We
hope that the residents of our town
will repay your generosity by
patronizing your businesses when-
ever possible. One good turn cer-
tainly deserves another.

We also wish to thank this paper
for printing our publicity releases.
Your continued publicity of our
efforts is much appreciated as we
want all Georgetown young people
to benefit from the services avail-
able at both our Drop-in Centre and
Young Parents Program.

So to all of you, a heart-felt
thank you. We couldn’t do 1t without
you. Your community spirit 1s what
makes this town such a great place
in which to live.

Ann Scheepers-Nevins
executive director

Good support at
Dance for Heart

Dear editor:

I would like to take this opportu-
nity to thank the following compa-
nies and individuals for the wonder-
ful support of our Heart and Stroke
fundraiser “Dance For Heart.”
Over 200 people came out and
enjoyed the fun. Our goal was to
raise $10,000 and at first tally we
should exceed this goal.

We would also like to thank your
paper for running an announcement
about the dance each week during
the month of February.

Anna Christine’s For Hair, C and

S Printing, Carol’s Beauty Salon,

Connoisseur’s Court, D.A.R.E.,
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to the Edltor

D.D.H. Distributors, Daddy’s

Chicken, Delrex Variety, Dorrie
Bland, Elaine Lewis, Fay’s Family
Galoob

Restaurant, Toys,

Georgetown Golf and Country Club,
Georgetown Rent-all, Hair
Creations, Hallmark, J.V. Clothing,
Jason Michaels, Leslie Michalak,
Linda Colgan, M.V.P. Sports,

N.H.L., Neilsons, Northern
Reflections, Paper Factory, S and S
Sound (D.J. Shane Adams),
Sooters, The Coffee Grind, The
Independent/Free Press, Val
Kirton, Vanderburg Flowers,
Woolco, Work That Body

Every Bunny's A Winner
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2 MOUNTAINVIEW RD. S.,
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\[ANADIAN

Our Georgetown Location

IS OPEN SUNDAY
12-4 p.m.

CANADIAN TIR
236 GUELPH ST.

“MAY |

DON'T MISS

"BOOTS THE CLOWN"
Thursday, April 8, 2-4 p.m.

Free Balloons and Treats
for the Kiddies

PARTS

staff/friends, Young’s Pharmacy,
Zellers. I would like to extend a spe-
cial thanks to Dan Bruton of
Georgetown Golf and Country Club,
who kindly made an exception and
opened his facility to us for this
fundraiser. Also a special thank you
to all our members and their guests
who helped us to surpass our goal.
Yours truly,
Laurie Burns,owner/manager,
Work That Body
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Come in and see our great
selection of baskets,
| "Squeeze Me" Chirpy Chicks,

Bunnies and Balloons

355 MAIN ST.
MILTON

878-2339

SPORTS 877-5140 HOURS;
HARDWARE 877-5149 M-F9-9

877-5147 o oc

Purchase your cellular phone
from Canadian Tire before

April 3, 1993, and we’ll

TECHNOPHONE
357130

Acton/Georgetown - Sunday, March 28, 1993 Page $

activate your new phone on the

CALL TODAY FOR A FREE QuoTE Bell Mobility Cellular network + 10 DIGIT
ON HAVING NEW WINDOWS AND with NO ACTIVATION FELE!" DISPLAY
- . 10 NUMBER
DOORS INSTALLED IN YOUR HOME. o
EXTREMELY COMPETITIVE PRICES T'hat’s right, choose any MEMORY

cellular phone from our
vast selection, and save the

B EVERYDAY. . ELECTRONIC LOCK

UNSURPASSED QUALITY BACKED BY $60.00 activation fee!
A WARRANTY SECOND TO NONE. But hurry...this oﬁ{r LS
20 YEARS ON AIR SEALS only in effect for
5 YEARS ON HARDWARE a limited time.

*REQUIRES NEW ACTIVATION AT THE TIME OF MPURCHASE BY CANADIAN TIRE FOR A MINITMUM OF 6 MONTYHS. LIFELINE PLAN $200 EXTRA,

1 YEAR CRACKED (GLASS

Above And Beyond The Call

Mobility

Cellular

SHOWROOM: 360 Guelph St.

Unit 43 TOOGOOD

Georgetown BUILDING

PHONE & FAX: 873'4463 —

Bell




